
YES! The Pines is re-opening! 
In 70 years of operation, the Pines has never seen days like these! Since our mandatory shut 
down, we have spent our time sprucing the place up, getting ready for the re-opening. 

In response to the recent health crisis, all restaurants have restrictions upon re-opening. 
Importantly, buffets, salad bars, etc. are currently prohibited. So, The Pines is turning the clock 
back some 45 years and offering a family style menu. A new way to experience The Pines’ 
favorites and some new offerings in a family format. 

These trying times have all of us navigating through a changed world. We hope you visit us and 
give us your support. Watch for updates for our restaurant, we will post our new menu soon. 

Thank you for 70 years, SEYMOUR!
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Follow us  
on Facebook  

or check  
our website  
for updates.

We’re 
ALMOST 

ready!

OPENING JUNE 3 
WED - SAT:  4 pm - 9 pm    •    Sunday:  11 am - 4 pm

http://ThePinesOnline.com
http://ThePinesOnline.com

